
~·1r. Peter Onanian 
87 Coachman Lane 

February 6, 1976 

No. I\_ dover, 1assachusetts 01845 

Dear ~r. Onanian: 

e greatly appreciate your renewal o f vour 
Stewardshi? of St. Vartan, and your g{ft 
of $1 0 for that purpose. 

Our -.,.ecei t .. -lo. 2291/5 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Director 


